Wellbeing & Learning For All TERM 2, WEEK 1- APRIL 28, 2023

4 =
N 124

=7 NEWSLETTER

PRIMARY SCHOOL

St Paul’s Primary School is committed to the care, wellbeing and protection of children, young
people and vulnerable people in our community

A BLESSING FOR YOVR FaMILY

May the Lord bless you and keep you.
May the Lord show you his kindness.
May he have mercy on you.

May the Lord watch over you

and give you peace.

AMEN

Dates To Remember:

Term 2: Monday, 24 April - Friday, 23 June

MAY:

Tuesday 2: Prep 2024 Open Evening é - 7.00pm

Thursday, 4: sacrament of Penance Year 3

Monday 8: All children in Winter Uniform

Thursday, 1t Mother’s Day Celebration 8.30 - 1.00am

Friday, 12: Mother’s Day Stall & Raffle

Friday, 12: Sacrament of Eucharist Reflection Day

Tuesday, 16: Sacrament of Eucharist Family Night-online

Friday, 19: Walk Safely To School Day

sunday, 2t Sacrament of Eucharist, 2.00pm

Monday, 22: Victoria Police visit to Years Prep - 2

Wednesday, 24: National Simultaneous Storytime

Thursday, 25: Italian Day

Friday, 26: National Sorry Day ASSEMBLY
Thursday, 27 - MONDAY, 1
3 June: National Reconciliation Week MAY
JUNE: YEAR 3/4DM
Thursday, 22: st Paqul's Feast Day PRESENTING

St Paul’s acknowledges that our school is on the land of the Wurundjeri people of the Kulin

Nation and pay our respects to their elders, past, present & future




FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Welcome Back to school! | hope everyone had a restful break from the school routine of school
uniforms and preparing lunch boxes and were able to enjoy family time together.
We are sharing lots of information with parents, please make sure you have the Seesaw and Skoolbag

apps as well as regularly checking emails, so you don’t miss anything.

Term 2 is a short, nine weeks, but it is already off to a great start:

Remembering ANZAC Day at St Paul’s On Monday we gathered
as a school community to remember ANZAC Day. Students and
staff gathered together in the hall to commemorate all
Australians and New Zealanders who served and died in all wars,
conflicts, and peacekeeping operations and the contribution and
suffering of all those who have served. Thank you to Mrs
Stedman who put a lot of time and careful consideration into
preparing this meaningful tribute. Our tribute was also picked up
by RSL Vic.

Year 5/6 Camp - Our Year 5/6 children are enjoying a
three day camp on the Mornington Peninsula. They are
participating in a variety of exciting activities; including
horse riding and rock climbing. By all reports the children
are having an awesome time. | want to especially thank
the teachers for attending the camp and giving up time
to ensure our children have this amazing experience.
Thank You to: Mrs Stedman, Ms Emilie, Mrs Maria, Mrs
Leah, Mr Alex, Mr Faraci, Mrs Christine, Miss Olivia and
Miss Hine.

Playgroup On Thursday we re-launched our playgroup.
We had many excited toddlers and babies and their
parents in our hall mingling and playing together. Our
playgroup is led by the very popular Rita, who for many
years was Newlands Kindergarten teacher.

ANZAC DAY ASSEMBLY
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Mother’s Day is fast approaching. Join us for a shared Mother’s Day activity and
MOTHERS’ DAY MORNING TEA to celebrate and thank mothers for all that they do for
us on Thursday 11 May. Classrooms will be open from 8.30am - 10am for Mother’s
Day activity followed by morning tea. 10:00am - 11:00am to enjoy a delicious morning
tea including a barista on site. Mothers stall will be held on Friday 12 May.

RSVP by 8 May at Mother’s Day Reply



FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Winter Uniform - The first two weeks of Term 2 are a time of transition where students are able to
wear either summer or winter uniform. From Monday, 8 May, all students are required to be
dressed in their winter uniform.

For details of our uniform supplier, Spartan School World, please refer to the Office page in this
newsletter.

We need a volunteer - We need a parent volunteer for
one hour a week to fill out Second Hand Uniform orders. If
you can spare an hour, that works with your own schedule,

please email office@spcoburg.catholic.edu.au and let us

know.

Good Luck to Emily H (3/4D) who will be representing St
Paul's PS in the Northern Star interschool Chess Tournaments
for Schools on May 29.
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PREP 2024
OPEN EVENING

ST PAUL’S OPEN DAY

We are holding Open Evening for prospective 2024 Prep
families, on Tuesday 2 May from 6-7pm, for families who
can’t make the day sessions.

If you know any families with children ready to begin school
next year, please let them know about our
Open Evening.

ellbemg
and learning
for all

Call our office to book your place!

9354 8970

office@spcoburg.catholic.edu.au
562 Sydney Rd Coburg
www.spcoburg.catholic.edu.au




FROM THE PRINCIPAL

Wishing the following students & staff
a blessed & joyful birthday this week:

Chelsea Y - 25th
Ms Leah Marino (staff) - 28th
Nicholas Z - 29th
Rabin R - 30th

ACTION FOR HAPPINESS Cehsltdel CHg ol
Happier and Kinder, Together

Active April

Let's find ways to get moving and stay active and healthy.
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FROM THE OFFICE

Second Hand Uniforms

We are very well stocked with good quality second hand uniforms. Each item is selling for $10.
If you would like to purchase any items please contact Jo at office@spcoburg.catholic.edu.au

Winter Uniform
ALL STUDENTS IN Winter Uniform FROM MONDAY 8 MAY.

Spartan World is our uniform supplier.
www.spartanschoolworld.com.au
online shop 1800 815 557

onlineorders@spartanss.com.au
or a shop front located at:

< 43553
SPARTA
SCHOOLWORLD

Spartan will deliver to school for you to collect from the school office, or home delivery for $9.95
extra. Returns of incorrect sizes can be arranged through Spartan.
Orders from Spartan are dispatched on Wednesday and are delivered to school on Thursday.

School Shoes Reminder: Black shoes - all black soles - are part of the St Paul’s
uniform. Children can wear runners on their sports day. Some black school shoes

examples include:

SKOOLBAG APP UPDATE

Please make sure that your SkoolBag App is always up to date. Each update is

necessary for the app to work properly and to communicate effectively between
school and home.

SkoolBag@ll



FROM THE DEPUTY PRINCIPAL

ANZAC DAY - LEST WE FORGET

Dear Families, welcome to Term 2. | hope everyone
has had a restful break and ready for a great term of
learning ahead.

At the end of last term the students at St Paul’s
engaged in some learning about our ANZAC’s and the
significance and importance of ANZAC Day.

Anzac Day is a commemoration of the anniversary of the landing of Australian and New
Zealand troops at Gallipoli, Turkey on 25 April in 1915. The students remembered and
recognised the service and sacrifice of members of the Australian Defence Force and
those who went to war. In particular, this year the focus has been on the Vietham war as
2023 marks 50 years since the end of the war.

On the final day of Term 1, our senior leaders

LEGACY“': Q’M ']OO atte.nded a commemorative service at the

Shrine of Remembrance to mark the 100th
ISR e anniversary of LEGACY.

The LEGACY promise was made in the trenches is still being upheld today, that no
veteran's family is disadvantaged due to their loved ones' service to our country.
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STUDENT OF THE WEEK

TO BE PRESENTED AT ASSEMBLY ON MONDAY, 1 MAY

Class Name Awarded for...
Prep D |Harrison G For being RESPECTFUL by speaking kindly to others, making good
choices and using his manners ot all times. Well done!
Archer U For being RESPONSIBLE by following our school rules, making good
choices and doing his best at all times. Well done!
Prep B | Olivia C For being RESILIENT & trying her hardest with her writing & spelling. Well done!
Gabriela H For being PREPARED and ready to learn & trying her best.Keep up the good
work. Well Done!
1/2A |PoppyV For being RESILIENT & having a positive attitude and making a great
start to the Term. Well done!
Daniel R For being RESPONSIBLE in the classroom and applying his best
efforts into learning tasks. Well done!
1/2G |ChristianR-S | For being RESPECTFUL in all his interactions with others. Christion
waits his turn, listens to others and is a very caring friend. Super
effort!
Arion T
For being RESPECTFUL with his classmates, teachers and school
commuinity. Arion is thoughtful and reflective in all his interactions
with others.
1/2P (LucasZ For being PREPARED by always being ready to learn, applying his
Rest effort in all sukject areas and presenting work of a high
standard. Keep it up Lucasl.
Alexander P For being RESPONSIBLE by always following the school ‘BE’ rules,
making good choices and striving to achieve his best at all times.
Well done Alexander!
3/4DM [TomT For being RESPONSIBLE by making good choices during learning
time to be the best student he can be.
Valentina M For being PREPARED ond applying herself in class for all learning
opportunities.
3/4ML |ElyssaD Being PREPARED by always going to the toilet before learning time
and clarifying what she needs to do.
| S Being RESPONSIBLE by giving an awesome effort at the jobk of Line
saac Marshall. Very impressive!
3/4ST |NatashaC Being RESPONSIBLE during learning time by following the Be Rules!
Great work Natasha!
James T For being RESPONSIBLE by making good choices for his learning

during class time. Well done Jomes!
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PREP

Welcome to Term 2 Preps!

We are so excited to be back at school
and we have been superstars! this week!

- LEST WE FORGET -




FAMILY & COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT (FACE)

Join us Lo celebrate
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THURSDAY, 11TH MAY, FROM
8:45am - 11:00am

8:45am - 10:00am
Classroom visits with your children.

10:00am - 11:00am
Enjoy a delicious morning tea in the O’'Connell Building
c (sweet and savoury delights, and a Barista on site).
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MOTHER'S DAV
STALL...

ST PAUL'S PARENTS AND FRIENDS

Many gifts to choose from for Mum and Grondmao
including some from local ond school family
businesses
Prices ranging from $3to $75

FRIDAY 12TH MAY 2023
IN THE LIBRARY

Please bang a reusable Dag 10 bang home your goodes.




NUMERACY

Fundraising Mathethon

Please help our students develop their numeracy skills while
raising money for classroom math equipment

How a mathathon works?

Students are sponsored to answer as many questions as possible in a 2
minute period. The Mathethon will be held at school.

Fundraising element:
Students are asked to get sponsors for the number of questions they will answer correctly during

the two-minute challenge.

They are sponsored on a 'per question answered correctly' basis. (Eg 10 cents sponsored per
correct answer and 25 correct answers achieved, then the sponsor pays 10 x 25 = $2.50).

When? : May 15 to May 19

St Paul’s Mathethon Sponsorship Form will be sent
home next week.

Mathethon

Learn maths

1
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Raise Money for Classroom Math Equipment

Have fun



LIBRARY

Hello from the library! We have many exciting events planned for this term as well as many new book releases from
our favourite authors! Please feel free to contact me regarding any books or areas of interest your child may be
interested in reading! Ms Angela

Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge 2023

The Victorian Premiers’ Reading Challenge is
now open and St Paul’s PS is excited to be
participating! For those families new to St
Paul’s, we have participated in the PRC for over
12 years & our highest whole school book tally
is over 2000 books!

Students from Prep Year 2 are challenged to read 30 books.
Students from Year 3 - 6 are challenged to read 15 books.
All students will receive a log in for the PRC

All children who meet the Challenge will receive a certificate of achievement signed by the Victorian
Premier and former Premiers.

Please note the PRC is not a competition; but a personal challenge for children to read a set number

of book by early September. A message from the Premier can be found here

€@ Smmmms UANA National Simultaneous Storytime (NSS) is held annually by

4
Ao
- @' - ous | the Australian Library and Information Association (ALIA).
o | SIMULTANECES Every year a picture book, written and illustrated by an
W 0 S crorrive 3 Every year a picture book, written and illustrated by an
oo Babbb= Australian author and illustrator, is read simultaneously in
/ s | libraries,schools, pre-schools, childcare centres, family

homes, bookshops and many other places around the
country. Now in its 23nd successful year, it is a colourful,
vibrant, fun event that aims to promote the value of reading

. and literacy, using an Australian children's book that explores
el crg cufnes #2023 age-appropriate themes, and addresses key learning areas of
the National Curriculum for Foundation to Year 6.

Our Prep & Year 1/2 students The Speedy Sloth is the official storytime book for National

will visit Coburg Iibrary for Simultaneous Storytime 2023!
NSS this year!

Author Pen Pals

This term, our Year 5/6 students are lucky to join a special program called
Author Pen Pals.

Author Pen Pals has been created for 2023 to connect Australian
authors and illustrators with Australian schools. Building

AUTHOR connections between authors and schools encourages and

supports students literacy and who doesn’t love to receive a letter
PEN PALS in the mail!

The authors assigned to our school include Mary Anastasiou, Kylie
Miller, Nikki Rogers, Anna Manuel and Leanne Murner.

We're looking forward to the letters and updates!



SCHOOL COMMUNITY

Do you know you can support our school community every time you shop at a Ritchies or IGA store?
How?
By downloading the Ritchies app!

Ritchies Community Benefit Program:

In addition to great member only specials, offers and competitions, Ritchies Card Members are given
the opportunity to support your favourite club, school or charity.
We would love you to nominate St Paul’s Primary School!

Follow this link: https://lovalty.ritchies.com.au/#/signu

Ritchies Loyalty
Join today Download the App

and register In
The Ritchies Community Benefit Program
has been supporting clubs, schools and 3 easy Steps

charities since 1993. Over $50 million
has been distributed to date.

¢ Nominate your favourite club, school or charity In the Ritchies A : L
) 2 pp, register by clicking
(more than 5000 to choose from).” on the Sign Up button. Complete the

¢ Use the app every time you shop and registration.
Ritchies will reward a % of your spend

to the organisation of your choice.” £ icien ol e

to the email address you register.
» Monthly promotions, cheaper prices for you, Click the link in the email to activate
Ritchies dollars, collect and win, as well as your account.

games and lots more fun things to do.* ,
Login to your newly created account

* We will send you weekly specials, and to select your favourite club, school,
our catalogues are on the app. or charity from the Community page.

Download the e
Ritchies App e \
and join today ( M

1
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You can also
use the Ritchies
Loyalty Card. Pick
one up in store and
link your card to the
Ritchies App

Downlcad on the \ AMDROID AP ON
‘ App Store p» Google play
For more information please visit

#Terms and conditions apply. www.ritchies.com.au/loyalty

See www.ritchies.com.au/ritchiescardterms Ritchies Stores Pty Ltd ABN 61 005 041 814
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OPEN

DAY

Meet our Principal, explore the facilities and chat with our students and staff.

Sunday 28 May 2023 : 10.00am

Monday 29 May 2023 : 9.30am and 6.00pm

760 Sydney Road, Coburg - Entry via Gate 1

Presentation and tour takes approximately 30 minutes,

Book online or call 9319 9299.
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INSTRUMENTAL MUSIC
SCHOOL PROGRAMS

. BRAIN DEVELOPMENT IN

i abe

[ J u
awn music group

ABey,

IF YOU WANT TO ACCELERATE
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Founded in 2006, ABC Music Group

is proud to have taught more than
8000 primary school students,
enriching their love of music through
traditional and contemporary songs.

We offer a range of musical instruments but they
may differ from school to school However
Keyboard and Guitar lessons are offered in all the
schools we teach,

- Students can enrol for group, paired or private
lessons

30 minute lessons every week during the school
1]

- Keyboards and guitars supplied for lessons
(other instruments o be supplied by the student)
+ Students progress reports are provided in term 2
andterm4

- Students concerts/performances run in term 4

- YES *We can prepare students for AMEB Exams!

‘MMMQ

- Group Lessons from $149 per term

« Paired Lessons S269 per term

« Private Lessons from S449 per lerm

« Private Zoom Lessons available

- New students required Lo purchase a music
b:mk on enrolment, the book will be defivered
class

= Instrument hire or purchase available via our
website

«Music Fees are charged every'3 months (once
per term) via directdebiton VISA, MasterCard or
Debit Card.

Enrol online now on our Website
www.ahemusicgroup.com.au/enroll-now/
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i, HOW DOES
23 MUSIC BENEFIT

s CHILDREN?

» |mproves academic outcomes and NAPLAN results
= |mproves memory, concentration and learning

» Helps underperforming students improve

= Builds confidence and self-esteem

» |mproves teamwork and social skills

= Encourages self-expression - AND IT'S FUN!

INSTRUMENTAL

MUSAC PROGRAM § ok

FOR SCHOOLS

P P: 0403 433 861
| P E:info@abcmusicgroup.com.au
& Wawww. abcmusicgroup.com.au

For Updates follow Us
o Facebook & astagram @abemusicgroup




Year 7 Information Evening

All Year 4 -6 Families Welcome
Wednesday May 31

What Makes Parade College Unique?

Tours of the College commence at 5.45pm

Presentation to commence at 7pm

Parade College 1436 Plenty Rd Bundoora | 9468 3300 TENETE TRADITIONS



